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July is Extreme Heat Safety Month 
Heat Illness Prevention 
 
The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) considers the month of July to be an 
“extreme heat safety month.” With this information in mind, and the recent heat waves seen across 
much of the United States, it may be a good time to check and see how your heat injury prevention 
program is working and make sure everyone in your organization knows the the signs and symptoms of 
heat illness. 

Some useful sources to help you review and improve 
your heat injury/heat stress prevention program 
include: 

• OSHA Safety and Health Topics/Heat 

DoD Safety Management Center of Excellence 
(SMCX) Resources: 

 Heat Stress in the Workplace (one pager) 
 Enduring the Heat: Elevating Your Heat Stress Efforts (webinar) 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 

Image retrieved from Bing Images (free to share and use) 

https://www.osha.gov/heat-exposure
https://smscx.org/Links
https://smscx.org/Repository/Webinar_Recordings/Enduring_the_Heat_Elevating_Your_Heat_Stress_Efforts_(2022-05).mp4
https://www.smscx.org/

